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Docket No. 70-25

[nerqgy Systems Group

Rockwell International

8900 De Soto Avenue

Canoca Park, California 91304

Attention: Mr. F. W, Feliler
Vice President and Controller

Gentlemen:
Subjiect: MNRC Inspection

This letter refers to the routine safequards inspection of your activities
authorized under NRC License No. SNM-21 conducted by Mr, Clair A. Schwan
of this office on October 12-15, 1982, It also refers to the discussfon of
our inspection findings held bv the inspector with you and members of vour
staff on October 15, 1932,

The inspection included examination ¢* activities related to vour proaram

for physical protection anainst radiolooical sabotace and anainst theft

of special nuclear material in accordance with applicable requirements

of Title 10, Code of Federal Requlations, Part 73 "Physical Protection

of Plants and Materials,” your Security Plan, and pertinent license conditions
as described in the enclosed inspection report., Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and records,
interviews with facility personnel, and observations by the inspectors.
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Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed.

In accordance with Section 2.797(d) of the MRC's "Rules of Practice”, Part 2,
Title 17, Code of Federal Reaqulations, documentation of the findinas of

vour safecuards and security measures are exempt from public disclosure;

aﬁg thereore, the enclosed insnection report will not be placed in the Public
20 Document <nom and will receive limited distribution.
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He have detcrmined that the enclosures so desianated contain Safeouards
]ICUDSUR‘Q“E‘E‘*O" and therefore are subject to the controls of 10 CFR 73,2%.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with vou.

Sincerely,

LeRoy R. Norderhaug, Chief
Safequards Branch

Enclosure:
IE Inspection Report
No. 70-25-82-09 (IF-V-529)

cc w/enclosure:
Dr. M. Remley, ESG

hecc: DMB/Docmment Control Desk (RIDS)

Distributed by RV:
State of CA (w/o encl)
LFME (w/o encl)
Enocelken (w/e encl)




